
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shropshire Parent Carer Council  

Monthly Newsletter. 

May 2025 

Welcome to PACC’s monthly newsletter.  

If you have any questions or require any further information, 

please email:  

info@paccshropshire.org.uk 

 

PFA Navigators Report – Year 3 Term 2 

This report focuses on the topics and themes our PFA Navigator has 

identified in term 2 of year 3 of the project. The topics that have 

been most frequently raised again related to EHCPs, communication, 

and social care. This term we saw an increase in discussions relating 

to Tribunals and Finances, as well as Supported Living and SEND 

Transport. Mental Health has continued to be a topic Parent Carers 

raise as a concern. 

 

Understanding EHCP Outcomes 

 

What is the purpose of EHCP Outcomes? 

Section E EHCP outcomes are created to secure the best possible outcomes for a child or young 
person. The outcomes section is heavily influenced by Section A (aspirations), Section B (individual 
needs) and Section F(provision). Tying all sections together, Section E outcomes guide if the child has 
made the intended progress. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.paccshropshire.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/ShropsPACC
mailto:info@paccshropshire.org.uk
http://www.paccshropshire.org.uk/pfa-navigators-report-year-3-term-2
http://www.paccshropshire.org.uk/understanding-ehcp-outcomes


 

 

 

  

 

Our latest Mad, Sad, Glad report reflects on the feedback Parent 

Carers across Shropshire have provided. This year’s report is 

unsurprisingly hard to read. Many families are experiencing 

difficulties, and these are often not single isolated issues, but a 

complex collection of concerns and needs that are increasing the 

frustrations felt by families.  

 

Mad, Sad, Glad- A Reflection Report 

The National Network of Parent Carer Forums (NNPCF) has expressed serious concern following recent 

media reports suggesting the government may raise the threshold for accessing an Education, Health 

and Care Plan (EHCP). In response, the NNPCF have met with the Department for Education (DfE) and 

Dame Christine Lenehan several times, to seek clarity and ensure that the views of Parent Carers and 

local Parent Carer Forums (PCFs) are represented.  

 

The NNPCF has conveyed the concerns and reactions from many families and PCFs about any move that 

could restrict access to essential support. Unclear and inconsistent messaging around these “potential” 

changes has damaged parental trust in a system many already feel is failing their children. Parents 

urgently need reassurance that any reforms will not jeopardise support for children and young people 

with SEND.  

 

In its discussions with the DfE, the NNPCF has stressed the importance of a comprehensive engagement 

strategy to ensure genuine parent participation. We have also called for clear accountability 

mechanisms when children and young people’s needs are not met.  

http://www.paccshropshire.org.uk/mad-sad-glad-report-2025
https://nnpcf.org.uk/2025/05/22/nnpcf-responds-to-reports-on-potential-ehcp-threshold-changes/


  

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2F6wPADdE3D5%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR63boxV7BWw71GX-RLT8MD0WUjtWPvt7aysPZBSuIi3JhiPT9a3iluELmMgAg_aem_z8qe8W_dXD2qetCcqMNTqA&h=AT2sG18_YqxVJLmnY4DfrGrkY4M0OksrcEj_ECm-i8lE6t6fNMJzkbZqejqVdICpvc5qgSKtI9YKKS8vjcgxQE5wvwWHEaoJIFgyXIjcb-hd2MCwReIZgSGZdM8LD4TLDMvC8Rh_n3fztMGB76PcBuM9osta3w&__tn__=-UK*F&c%5b0%5d=AT2GCmxLG3QUNtaD4jfnqJEpdT47u0CM-5Qv8c4mtnyZnrcA1yMukPVj8eEOxaCMKzxg4vh_XLSj1hKI-x1e4QlX5w1UKnE0Tdp0dCGY00cZhshCF7KbIEWL5Edw3chE3iZ69Paz8zkEeUdpLuP2kH3L3ei84wXVhJINQy2rtaCufX3B4AHUpnKI2wK_Kkumjg


  

Adult Social Care Local Account 2023 -24 

 

 

 

Shropshire Adult Social Care have published their Local Account.  This is an Annual 

Report to inform residents about the achievements, challenges and priorities for 

adult social care. It provides a good insight into the different support offered by 

adult social care services throughout Shropshire and it’s great to see information 

about activities and support available for young adults with support needs 

included in this edition. 

 

http://www.paccshropshire.org.uk/adult-social-care-local-account-2023-24


 

  

Did you know there’s a Carers Wellbeing Fund 

you might be eligible for? 

Up to £300/year toward: 

 Gym memberships 

 Hobbies 

 Therapy 

 Short breaks 

Find your local carer’s centre and apply 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fbuff.ly%2FnciPq4e%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR6_6b_LNOLfhTqfwaBoazwDxmzpKwBImdO1eeMiHfzMuQP76FmC3KVROHX8xw_aem_i2HVfiBOfVAZUKcGaaqPtQ&h=AT1afWZdSLQwqiW2eDHIIzdq6POoU1aEz0kEGajVLgY4mLbW2TweGCLNrhzoR32LXymn5XuM-BCqN_990A-mT72iobFAk0kUFs3dt3Ql_EYb7zoQFqEsv9FjDqF-r2lrVH1rmPeq9liUC4Ri_gCs_7U-GKVhiQ&__tn__=-UK*F&c%5b0%5d=AT1NtnvfElTXu6Otq6jRAVpTJO4uzMQRZs3UOBfv8Ot3k7kIZ7B6sEDMljcmKuriy7Y9mq5tPNLjpRO9xsfzYShhGM0CDt7p9ElJHyD-o7bOTAXyP0zGGZsoXFJqKf6IVI_hfOh6W0cJiJoN_JAh_kuBCPY94s6O3EzcJ72-jx7slxxHlHr8gv1ukh6q2hsLPw
https://www.shropshiresendiass.com/ehcps-education-health-support-plans
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Forlo.uk%2F55XjQ%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR7-1tkpZFtcmKlMAH9umgzN5kQReyVVcOm4kmrT72MziEFv1JclMh-nQNydXQ_aem_WBNljfoH2x1rnHj7HVNS-g&h=AT3at1lsG5D_gv8D54MU9YKEOQWH0P1-zme8x4MCyfK_HBP7CyYVtTfxGPYycQvJNH7M_3UdX3bjhzJkKIbIEMnthLxC8cLIhAyqaqUyENYBXW4ZUrpIVB1KrStPypSV5WUNRImhXQ9OkdSHa2ZCML4a10JP2A&__tn__=-UK*F&c%5b0%5d=AT29RbSrsRiZ-UoFQ1kwr-9HzOh6u7elmDAgYbiuOlqEJr0e_gmr-KJQRwniHV-J5uDcYdjCchRVSPrbDf6j0SYKcjz_s05I5uf_3rFwNMfNDJ1iWYrW9U8GMRC4VRdATmuRsydaxcnXaK22sccIOhgWjrwaqZ5xn3ZUTPZyZfmzf30daHD2c-3mfjeSu15iCA


  

Shropshire’s Great Outdoors is your guide to 

accessing the very best from Shropshire’s glorious 

outdoor spaces. The website brings together over 

300 walking routes, it also includes 100 cycle 

routes, 50 horse riding trails, wild swimming 

opportunities, outdoor activities, country parks 

and nature sites, plus a wide choice of 

volunteering options.   

 

https://www.shropshiresgreatoutdoors.co.uk/
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Ff.mtr.cool%2Fxtoldwnopv%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR7LGi2wyvGOgmtN82BgKx6g_SGQisMFSqG-K-FUwdlPmjYG7dzkw1YYutnGGw_aem_FZ-jf9CzMPSzO7xxsoe8Qw&h=AT0-fGgPAKdL4Q0D3YXqHWaRsJckUl0bDsEaDLY3rF-9OgdH18IrI6pQrktdWHyKaHEdY06PPCIJSQEYnpfTsFMY4U_TRMtr_R5NOsGFZ-JE-YoCZrOimZwIqNerA6ULV5OTQD7KvwDS1GR0niiuXbPGYR_38A&__tn__=-UK*F&c%5b0%5d=AT02NMrXk-H3lxmLup6e8b22glbpFtI6OCAhouNvEyIwTe5XeW_4HvG0CC90iv9JjKWdk-py95Gmz1EfuNMUTKAVDe6m-sbKRH3-Z2KdZliqZMBe2zHDLSsFOIb_lQGZQmEMfjsPmCEUks3QmPzSay40xN9-MuasTCXXksD2SZd1WMAR_lf_D-SiumF2e9BGVw


  

Sensory Processing Awareness 

Webinar: 

Thursday 17 July 2025 | 1 – 2pm | Free 

 

Make sure to put this date in your diary 

if this is something that interests you. 

 

This 60-minute online webinar for 

parents and practitioners will provide 

information on sensory processing in 

children who have Down’s syndrome. 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ipsea.org.uk%2Ffree-webinar-the-send-journey-and-your-rights-as-a-parent-carer%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR5I2pCIr6Ly0Xr3Af1qtNPc1EoBkXWvfVpJ7migcsjii658V3CqB6sTma1OhA_aem_i6Y12_hQ68ijoBmcwEleqg&h=AT3SELBKoUdohpHu6A8VH7WWMm1Up8BnysxDANOrfAvXPtF9x-PeyFw2Wn95tIXqv2w89G2bYhs9_YKMV5eoScbo5lcmrDlrnzPTJVHFQyjO-TpOaoAwf23NOZEDvyY7-78XDY1uT0MGGx1QdZWhILKrAnzNcg&__tn__=-UK*F&c%5b0%5d=AT1ImLpEGTjWFI6OQe3iLd7F6QHBbJJTHTS7pamqZfO-6rbv0dBSw5emfWWodOr_47tId9Das8FFyt_a_MF1tvWZEqByBLV3t5NeT7kM0b0pUcd1TwrSQVOjM1OH6x4y3RGvSxRllPlsb5s7nDVdla4T0ZJdNeXVM_S14LUyALC6vcLTKR6E2H_q4ROtZJQvhQ
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.downs-syndrome.org.uk%2Four-work%2Fservices-projects%2Ftraining%2Fsensory-processing-awareness%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR7bCkcCAxLz7kFxQ8qCeRDdpgYIrrNJP0cZqR5vlsa4sp8mYepAKb3N4Oay0Q_aem_PS3Kv4vfTtAX8Ke_iy1vKQ&h=AT3_g-GZY7JzRkUhKaf9akQN_tQzAi0g4EgaE6TttvxV94cTvSskUhqQKXTS7UYcUHUExA6eGNvdy6zeLPaeLOUGDnPoQ--lDmN35sKPmS5qma1eiXSzs9ZocXm5VO3HT_9jgp3mEGlyhirVr_VrPWmhS1-o-A&__tn__=-UK*F&c%5b0%5d=AT27mM1QO2boA9xu1gT83cF8qdqeK7dVWpFyegsQIrnxcmnxNGBQ0jQ5AW3bppllc7b88pfs_3xBkd-Xg7472lLWd7zd8lj2st6HaLRGqaYH2VS4LsM91gq3cQ2A6Pzs1Kst2F1q8LIrCVYndVjk2Wz-HhL86Ypa3ytnFUSoBjr2NgB8zSg96s7Klucnc9Aojg


 

 

 

 

 

 

  

You don’t need to wait for a formal 

diagnosis to make a claim. It is 

sufficient that your child has some 

form of disability, and needs caring 

for/watching over more than other 

children their age due to their needs. 

 

However, you will need to show that 

your child needs substantially more 

care or supervision than other children 

of the same age who don’t have a 

disability or health condition. Any 

decision to award DLA will be based on 

how your child’s condition impacts on 

their day-to-day life. 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Ff.mtr.cool%2Funxstpbkme%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR4wkwelohJ8bCT1R1OuRrvfRqySIyligI0E8L3IlWIMO3iEG7tUcMH00v2Yrw_aem_jwT-oarM1G9txVGRqMSzXQ&h=AT3M81PyG6gJMGFPd-HR8KmCpxk10JcD7XZjz1-k-3MzG74vf0sy3WwGZybatrvqXRWKBi0NDrAG1l_zZD1nDQs15kbQrXGI0ARTcHPs73OEC1vkRHfVtNcnlxEwaZjwpRhlhkAPBxtZUHjx745DFLM0e_Yfxw&__tn__=-UK*F&c%5b0%5d=AT36tXsFBUTCAYtAkzqvc3FKtj4RXiKQW-U16Ie4iIEozBh4zHqjFIIE7fJQ-mbQWfpXs-18V3sT-u8ER_2P9LZo3Ej8BM6t0l1rIzVVuo69mpPrJuJIiQ9VpsfgM_5Xz66SLkoGU5fM_FFKRM2OH6T-oYzWXUB54n4vxCl0c25cV3JyVWHMpETCbxqS4XAllg


 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Derwen College Open Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://www.derwen.ac.uk/


 

  



 

  



 

 

 

 

 

  



 

  

http://www.paccshropshire.org.uk/have-you-registered-with-pacc-s-healthy-lives-holiday-programme


 

  

http://www.paccshropshire.org.uk/have-you-registered-with-pacc-s-healthy-lives-holiday-programme


 

  

http://www.paccshropshire.org.uk/have-you-registered-with-pacc-s-healthy-lives-holiday-programme


 

  

http://www.paccshropshire.org.uk/have-you-registered-with-pacc-s-healthy-lives-holiday-programme


 

http://www.paccshropshire.org.uk/have-you-registered-with-pacc-s-healthy-lives-holiday-programme

